
 
 

Oregon State Rehabilitation Council 
is requesting you to make. . .  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  PUBLIC COMMENT  

FRIDAY, JULY 31, 2009 ~ 1:00 P.M.  
HERMISTON CONFERENCE CENTER 

415 S HWY 395, HERMISTON OR 97838 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

This is your opportunity to provide 
public comment 
regarding the Office of Vocational Rehabilitation Services 
(OVRS).  Each year the SRC holds quarterly meetings in 
various locations around Oregon.  A time for public 
comment is provided at each meeting at 1:00 p.m. We 
depend on people like you to tell us about your 
experiences with OVRS.
 

As federally mandated partners with the Office of 
Vocational   Rehabilitation Services, the Council works 
closely with them on policy issues.  The input you 
provide is shared with the agency as we work together to 
improve services to all OVRS consumers.  
 
Please notify the SRC office if you would like to provide 
public  input.  Accommodation requests must be received 
no later than Friday, July 17. 

SRC Office: 
Toll Free: (877) 277-0513  
Direct Line: (503) 945-6256 

The State Rehabilitation Council is mandated by federal law & is a Governor appointed, statewide council that represents Oregon’s 
diversity.  The council works to positively impact the Office of Vocational Rehabilitation Services (OVRS) as they provide employment 
services for people with disabilities across Oregon. 


